COULTRY CLUB HILLS CIVIC ASSOCIATION

OCTOBER 14, 1958

CIVIC ASSOCIATION IS TITG - Thursday 23 October, Layton Hall School (Cafeteria) 8:00 P.F. Annual election of officers. A vote will be taken as to whether a Civic Association New Years Eve dence will be held this year.

PAPER COLLECTION Daive - Start tieing your papers and magazines in bundles for the Civic Association paper drive on Saturday the 18th of October. Collection will be made from the following points between 9:00 A.M. and 11:00 A.M.

1. Corner of Country Hill Drive and Rt. 236.

2. Deadend on Parkhill Place at Cornwall Road.

3. Bridge near 406 Spring Lake Terrace. 4. Corner of Old Post Road and Rt. 236.

It is requested that magazines be separated from newspapers and tied in bundles for easy handling. Proceeds to pay for additional street signs.

COUNTRY CLUB HILLS FALL DANCE - Don't forget the Fall Dance at 9:30 P.F. on Saturday night, 18 October at the American Legion Hell. Admission of 5.00 per couple includes live music (Glenn Smith Orchestra), set-ups, and table snacks.

COUNTRY CLUB HILLS TELEFHOUR DIRECTORY - The new telephone directory will be distributed free to all Civic Association members in November. Additional copies will be available at a nominal charge of 1.00 each. Local businessmen desiring to purchase advertising space are requested to call Frs. Tilton, the Telephone Book Chairman, at Cr. 3-1893.

THE CIVIC ASSOCIATION on behalf of its members congratulates the recreation association for its accomplishment in building the finest community pool in Northern Virginia for the use and enjoyment of the people of this area.

CON ISSIGNS TAKEN for pastel portraits. For additional information call Ish Noffman - Cr.3-4470

FOUND - Green parakect - Call Frs. Thiteside - Cr. 3-4749.

THEN CLUB HALLO EEM DANCE - Old fashion Halloween Party - Prizes - Costumes. Saturday, Hovember 1st at the Stuber residence, 607 Spring Late Terrace. Bring your friends.

PLAN EARLY FOR CHRISTMAS - It's not too early to plan your house decorations for this year. The Country Hills Garden Club will again award prizes for the best displays.

IN RETROSPECT - The officers of the Civic Association are grateful to the time and energy donated by many of the community minded individuals who have helped to make this a successful Civic Association year. We are particularly grateful to the Joneses, Youngs and Stubers for their work in establishing the Teen Club, to the Garden Club for its assistance in promoting a good community appearance and for the new entry signs, to the Section Leaders and "Block Captains" for their continuing work and particularly for the installation of new street signs, to Ralph Louk for A to Z assistance, to Ted Magnusson for his continuation of the Crab Tree affairs, to Jerry Scott for his "needling" which resulted in the recairing of our streets and to all others who have helped make this a better community in which to live.

Chuck Hoffman President COUNTRY CLUB HILLS CIVIC ASSOCIATION